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From: Peggy Scallon
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Protect natural spaces, and habitat.
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:54:21 PM

Please don’t continue to pave our beautiful city. And please listen. This has been sorely absent
with this this administration. Listen.

Thank you,

Peggy Scallon
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